South Blendon Reformed Church



Building Disciples Growing in Faith Serving in Christ's Name



The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm welcome to our guests. We're glad you worshipped with us! We invite you to come and worship with us again.

Please join us for coffee, punch and a time of fellowship following the service.

June 3, 2018

Prelude

Video Announcements

Call to Worship

Welcome

*Songs of Praise

God is Here Oceans Holy Spirit

Grad Celebration / Prayer

Mary DeVree (Davenport, B.S. in Medical Case Management) Samantha Driesenga (GRCC, Dental Associates)

Hannah Jarvis (Hudsonville High School)
Drew Steensma (Hudsonville High School)
Brooke Teunis (Hudsonville High School)

Offering Dance by Hannah & Naomi Jarvis

Youth Video / Children Dismissed

(Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's Church, which meets in rooms 103/105 downstairs)

Scripture Romans 8:1-11, page 1756

Message "Life Through the Spirit" Andrew Moorehead

Lord's Supper

*Parting Blessing

Postlude

* Please stand if you are able

Coming Up...

TODAY

Andrew Moorehead, Director of Family Discipleship, will share the third message in the sermon series *Erased*. We also celebrate with our graduates! CONGRATULATIONS!!!!

Nursery - Ariel Huffman, Amber Gillette, Madison Rich **Children's Church** - Cindy Jarvis

HAPPENING THIS WEEK...

This Weeks Give It Up For God item is: Ice Cream!

Monday, June 4

6:00pm - Church/Parsonage Grounds Spring Clean-Up

Tuesday, June 5

7:00pm - Team Huddles

Wednesday, June 6

6:15pm - Leave for Ladies Walk (Meet at Church)

7:00pm - St. Thomas Mission Trip Meeting (Fellowship Room)

Sunday, June 10

10:00am - Pastor Gary

Nursery - Desiree Oosterhouse, Anne VanDyke, Brooke Lewis Children's Church - Sam & Madison Rich

SOUTH BLENDON REFORMED CHURCH

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426 616-669-9872

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm Sunday Worship: 10:00am

E-mail: sbrc@southblendon.org Web Site: www.southblendon.org

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor



Messages of the worship service are available on our website at www.southblendon.org

Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the programs are placed.

Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service. Please enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of the service.

Educational Ministries

Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - April)

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May)

Family Night - Pre-K - 6th Grade (with their parents & families) Wednesdays, 6:30 - 7:45pm (Sept - March)

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am (Sept - April)

Village Youth Group Schedule (6th - 12th grade)

Sunday, July 8 - Friday, July 13 - Summer Camp (Shake Up Kalamazoo) Wednesday, July 18 - Wednesday, July 25 - Nicaragua Mission Trip Monday, July 30 - 10am - 7pm - Michigan Adventure Sunday, August 19 - 12-5pm - River Tubing Sunday, August 26 - 4-7pm - Paintball Vs. Consistory



Last Week's Offering

General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)Sunday Offering\$3,214.00On -Line Giving\$1,383.00Total\$4,597.00Weekly Amount Needed\$4,956.57

Building Maintenance Fund (4th Sunday Offering)

 Sunday Offering
 \$1,515.00

 On-Line Giving
 \$25.00

 Total
 \$1,540.00

 Monthly Amount Requested
 \$1,000.00

Give It Up For God (Coffee Pot) for May \$100.00

(This goes to the Renovation Fund)



The following individuals were elected, by the lot process, at the congregational meeting last Sunday. Their term will begin July 1, 2018.

Elders: Diane Beld & Bob Flieman. Deacons: Mac DeBoer & Pat Zuyddyk.

A BIG Thank you to the following members who are retiring at the end of June. Elders: Rob Lamfers & Verna Meyers. Deacons: Jeff Driesenga & Chip Roby.

Church/Parsonage Grounds Spring Clean-Up...Tomorrow, June 4 at 6pm! If you have a wheelbarrow, please bring it along!

Attention Ladies! If you received a Women's Ministries Survey, please turn them back in within the next couple of weeks. There is a folder to slip them in, on the bulletin board.

Pantry Drive...We will be doing a pantry drive for Love INC the month of June. Items needed lists are in mailboxes, and posted on the bulletin board!

Hand2Hand donations will begin again on July 1 with 4-pack pudding cups!

MS Walk...Cindy Lampen (260-6007) and Andrea Veurink (644-3941) are walking on Saturday, June 9, at Hope College and would love for you to join them! Contact them if you are interested!

New Date for Ladies Shipsy Trip...We will be heading to Shipshewana on Wednesday, June 27. The cost of the trip is \$15 per person. We will leave church at 8:00am. If you are interested in attending, please sign up on the bulletin board. Any ?'s contact Shirley Veltema at 895-6450.

VBS is coming, August 6-9. This year, we are looking for people to lead each area (Craft, Snack, Bible Lesson, Games, Music, and Drama). If you would be able to run one these areas, please talk to Andrew (616-916-2197). We will also need helpers in all areas. Helper signup sheets are now available on the youth bulletin board!

Attention! Did you know there is a Library in the church basement? Go down the stairs by the canopy entrance, take a right, and the Library is on the left! Lots of good stuff down there!!

Give It Up For God...We are being challenged to raise \$400,000 in five years. We have a really good start with pledges of \$151,000. Part of this challenge is to find \$40 per month by giving up items like Starbucks, or Gas Station Pops, maybe packing a lunch once a week! Then, the money you save, bring that each week and toss it in the coffee pot. This is our "Give it Up for God" offering. If we all brought in \$40 per month that could give us \$250,000 over 5 years!!!